
Board of Education 

Pleasant Hill CUSD #3 

Pike and Calhoun Counties, Illinois 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

The Board of Education of Pleasant Hill Community Unit School District No. 3 will hold a public hearing on 

the proposed budget for the fiscal year 2021-2022 at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, September 27, 2021 in the 

Cafeteria at the high school in Pleasant Hill, Illinois.  Said budget is available for inspection in the school 

district Board of Education office daily from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

       Christal Crowder, Secretary 

       Board of Education 

       Pleasant Hill Community Unit School District No. 3 

       Pleasant Hill, Illinois 

 

 

 


